
 

 

Stoneferry Road 
Kingston upon Hull 

HU7 0BA 
Tel: (01482) 838968 

Email: Admin@stoneferry.hull.sch.uk 

Head of School: Mr J Raw 

 

 

21st March 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

On Tuesday 29th March, we will be holding a Movie Night in school. We will be 

showing 3 separate films on this evening. 

 Year 5 and 6 will watch a PG film (in the Year 5 classroom) 

 Year 3 and 4 will watch a U film (in the Year 4 classroom) 

 Foundation Stage and Key Stage 1 will watch a U film (in the hall) 

Please note that if your child is in Year 5 or 6 and you do not want them to 

watch the PG film, then they will be able to watch the U film in Year 4. Please 

inform the office if this is the case and we will make sure this happens. 

This will begin immediately after school and will end by 5:00 p.m. 

Tickets for the film will be available for the cost of £2.50 from the school office from 

tomorrow. Refreshments and snacks will be given to the children, incorporated in the 

price of the ticket. 

Following the movie, children will be collected from the main hall and will be handed 

over by the staff. Parents will enter the school through reception, pass through the 

hall collecting their child and then leave through the hall and out through the normal 

hometime gate. 

I hope to see as many children at the movie as possible and hope that they all have 

a lovely time. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr J. Raw 

 

 

 

 


